
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 4/15/2013 6:05:50 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Your meeting with Tom Bottorff 

yes split my time and if Tom and I run long I can come back for the leadership. 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Director 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(916) 267-7201 Mobile 

eth@eptic.ea.80v 

"No one dies on my watch!" 

"No better friend - no worse enemy!" 

Effective 1 Jan 2013, Consumer Protection and Safety Division (PCSD) will become the "Safety and Enforcement 
Division" (SED) 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 17:08 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Subject: Your meeting with Tom Bottorff 

Hi there -

I want to make sure I received and understood your message: you'd like your meeting with 
Tom to be when you come to PG&E on Monday the 22nd to talk about leadership training at 
noon, right? 

So can you be here for at least a couple hours that day? If not, we'll reschedule the training 

SB GT&S 0262858 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


meeting and you and Tom can just meet at noon. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


